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From: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2010 11:09 AM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: FW: Position limits for Silver

From: Jim Jensen [mailto:gentzsin@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2010 8:25 AM

To: secretary

Subject: Position limits for Silver

Good Morning,

The opportunity to coment on position limits for precious metal trading is much appreciated.

It seems very obvious that setting reasonable position limits and controling excemptions for non
legitimate hedgers will help bring honesty and trust to the markets - and help produce the honesty
and openess that the CFTC is charged with supporting. By controlling the massive levels of short side
concentration and questionable activities will help alleviate the harm that this activity brings to
legitimate trading.

Thanks you for your efforts to create a wholesome and trustworthy market environment!!

Sincerely,

Jim Jensen



